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Recommended for: 
 

Fire Department personnel  Building Code Officials 
 

Communication Center officials Water Utility officials 

You have had your ISO evaluation completed and have the results.  
Now what?  This course will take an in depth look at the grading 
schedule. If you are looking to improve your PPC score, this class 
will help you identify what is needed for that to happen.  
 
The course is taught by John Beard, the Senior Field Representative 
for Central and Southern Indiana.  This course will be a great 
opportunity to understand how to improve the score for your 
community and gain a better understanding of the ISO process.  
This class will also cover tanker shuttle evaluations and how to 
prepare for a tanker shuttle grading.   
 
Register today! 

Dates:  

One day only:  

March 3rd, 2020 

Time: 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m.  

             

 

Location: 

Ivy Tech - Batesville 

1 Ivy Tech Drive 

Batesville, IN  47006 

 

 

Registration: 

To ensure we have sufficient 

space for what we expect will 

be a large turnout, please 

register by February 21st, 2020.  

 

To register: 

Contact Todd Schutte at: 

P: 812-934-2230 

E: tschutte@batesvillefire.org   

 

 

Cost to attend:  

Free – Lunch provided by 

Honeywell  and MES 

 

Batesville Fire Department 

Presents 

 

 

http://www.verisk.com/
http://www.verisk.com/iso.html

